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Since we last met, I have been in contact with Assembly, staff, consultants, agencies, 
and residents of our borough daily.  I have been helping push projects and project 
ideas along as we get into the heart of meeting season. 

Late in September, I met with staff in Anchorage where we discussed topics that 
included but were not limited to future use of King Salmon office, the comprehensive 
plan, and a review of current projects/grant applications. 

During this time, I was able to attend some AML sponsored events mainly geared 
towards infrastructure.  I met with agency folks, namely DOT while there. 

In addition, group of Borough representatives, engineers and I travelled to Iliamna to 
discuss the Iliamna dock design.  There was productive conversation and comments 
from stakeholders.  We came out of it with more questions than answers, but I feel 
like it was a success. 

The school district and Borough continue to engage with the Park Service 
superintendent on the potential partnership and shared use of the King Salmon 
office.   

I have been in touch with folks from Ivanoff Bay, Egegik and Pedro Bay regarding the 
potential community acquisition of their respective schools and future use.  It is case 
by case and each community is at a different stage of the conversation. 

Lastly, staff and I are carving out time to prep for the November meeting in 
Anchorage. 


